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COVID-19 PROCEDURE UPDATE 
 

May 25, 2022 

 

Effective Friday, May 27, 2022, Galena Park ISD will no longer maintain the COVID-19 
dashboard and campuses will no longer send notification letters home due to a demonstrated 
reduction of COVID-19 transmission in Harris County. 

We appreciate your assistance in the last year to ensure effective monitoring of the virus in our 
school community and look forward to regaining a sense of normalcy for students, staff, and 
community.  


